
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday: 4:30 PM 

Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 7:00 PM 
DAILY MASSES: 7:30 AM  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  
Friday – noon • Saturday - 8:15 AM  

DEV  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Monday - 12:01 AM through Saturday 4:00 PM 

ROSARY 
Daily - 7:00 AM • Friday evening - 7:00 PM 
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items are due to the Parish by at 4:00 PM. Please email your 

items  
 
 

   

June 25, 2017 



St. Thomas More 12th Sunday in Ordinary Times  June 25, 2017 

Mass Intentions 
Week of June 26: 
Mon.  7:30 A.M. Luis Pedro DeLeon 
Tues. 7:30 A.M. Olga Victoria Flute 
Wed. 7:30 A.M. Marcel & Catherine Oriard 
Thurs 7:30 A.M. Ed Santa Rosa 
Fri. 7:30  A.M. Lisa Jennings 
Sat. 7:30 A.M. Mr. & Mrs. Tobin 
 4:30 P.M.  
Sun. 7:30 A.M. Charles Rochon 
 9:00 A.M. Our Parishioners 
 11:00 A.M. Maracelino Guerrero 
 7:00 P.M.  
  

USHERS/GREETERS FOR JUNE 
Saturday 4:30 P.M. Kenneth La Grandeur & Jim Chatfield 
Sunday  7:30 A.M. Larry & Dian Wiwatowski 
 9:00 A.M. Heidi Honner and Steve Tiarks 
 11:00 A.M. John Hoffman & Sons 
  

 EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS & LECTORS FOR NEXT 
WEEKEND 

Saturday, July 1:  
 Sacristan:  Jim Huss 
4:30 PM Chris Banks, Bob & Helen Durgan, Mary Bolka  
 Lector:  Sue Huss 
Sunday, July 2: 
 Sacristan (7:30):  Jack Louie 
7:30 AM Barb Goold, John Sharkey, Claude & Cecelia 

Frank, Suzanne Abbott, Dennis & Beatie Wolf 
 Lector:  Bill Webber 
 Sacristan (9:00 & 11:00):  Martin Weber 
9:00 AM Jim Vandervert, Tom Machtolf, Dean & Tish Dunn, 

Patti Doyle, Dan Byrne 
 Lector:  Greg Nagy 
11:00 AM Tim Palmer, Kay Doyle, Grant Becherini 
 Lector:  Kass McHugh  
7:00 PM Sacristan:  Chaundra Ward 
 Megan Smith 
 Lector:  Dennis Schell 

 

ALTAR SERVERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 
Saturday, July 1: 
4:30 PM Riveria, Alexandre, & Michael Parlange  
Sunday, July 2: 
7:30 AM Abigail Blunt  
9:00 AM Claire & Lucas Dickau, Olivia Lofstedt 
11:00 AM Danielle Knutson, Ian Mickelson, Madona Dean 
7:00 P.M. Elizabeth Grieshaber & Simon Ward 

 
 

Attention Eucharist Ministers, Lectors, and  
Altar Servers! 

You should have all received the new schedule.   If you haven't 
received it, email us at:  receptionist@thomasmorespokane.org 
or call 466-3811.  If you have received your schedule and you 

have a conflict, it is your responsibility to find a substitute.  
Thank you to all of you for your service to our Parish.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please join your fellow parishioners in welcoming  
 

Father Pat Kerst and 
Father Jose Jaime Maldonado 

 

To St. Thomas More Parish 
 

July 1 & 2, 2017 
After 4:30 PM Mass:  Wine and Cheese Reception 

After 7:30, 9:00, & 11:00 AM Masses:   
Cake and Coffee 

Stop by to meet and welcome our new priests! 

Dear Parishioners: 
 When I came to be your pastor nine 
months ago, I mentioned to you at Mass that 
I would only be here for a short while...until 
the Bishop was able to appoint a permanent 
pastor.  Now that the time has passed, and I 
have arrived at my “second retirement,” I 
will find it difficult to depart.  You have shown me 
great understanding and kindness and while I have  
only begun to know you individually, I have found a 
home here. 
 As I mentioned to you on several occasions our 
parish has more involvement by the laity than I have 
experienced before.  That makes a parish.  I thank you 
for your commitment to Christ and His Church.  In a 
special way, I thank our wonderfully competent and 
dedicated staff.  Many of them are behind the scenes 
working hard to support all the efforts of our parish 
community.  I especially wish to thank Fr. Kruse and 
our deacons.  They have made my life easier than I ever 
expected. 
 I leave you in very competent pastoral hands.  I 
know that you will come to know that as time passes.  
God has blessed me in giving me the opportunity to be 
your pastor.  May God bless all of you and draw you 
closer each day to the Heart of His Beloved Son. 
 
      Sincerely in Christ, 
 
      Msgr. Pearson   
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Stewardship 
 

Income Budget—YTD Received—YTD 
 

Envelopes & Plates $599,711.00  $598,989.00 
 Needed Weekly: $12,239.00 
 Received 06/18: $9,018.00 
 Mailed in: $1,092.00 
 Auto Withdrawal: $0.00 
Total Received: $10,110.00 

 
“Everyone who acknowledges me before others I will acknowledge 

before my heavenly Father.” 

ADORATION 
We need substitutes for the busy summer months.  Substitutes are 
invaluable to our ministry to keep Perpetual Adoration running 24

-hours a day.   
Please call Sue Millersmith at 467-0671 if you can help. 

We are in need of the following hours: 

 

Mondays 1:30 AM to 3:00 AM 
Tuesdays 11:00 PM to Midnight 

Wednesdays 9:00 PM to 10:00 PM 
Thursdays 2:00 AM to 3:00 AM  

3:00 AM to 4:00 AM 

Mark your Calendars! 
Parish Picnic 

Sunday, July 30 
After 11:00 AM Mass 
Food, Games, Prizes! 

We are looking for volunteers to help with 
this fun event!  The Knights are providing 

the meat and drinks, but we need parishion-
ers to help with side dishes and with games 
for the kids and other activities.  Call the 

Parish Office or email:  
receptionist@thomasmorespokane.org  

if you can help!  

Register Now! 
Summer Faith  Camp  

July 10-14 
At Mighty Fortress, kids will learn 

that God is their refuge and 
strength.  There will be food, games, 

music, crafts, and amazing true stories that point our 
kids to Jesus! 

Registration is now open!  The registration form is 
available online, in the back of the church, or in the 

Parish Office.  It is also time to volunteer to help! We 
especially need adult volunteers.  

Attention Parishioners:  We are looking for  
donations for Camp.  Please donate Costco-sized snacks 

and any medieval costumes or props.  We are also 
looking for someone to build a hand-made catapult.  If 
you are capable, please contact Amy for instructions.   

So Long, Farewell… 
Join us as we say goodbye to Msgr Pearson and Fr. Kruse 

THIS Sunday, June 25, after the 11:00 AM Mass 
Stop by and thank Msgr. Pearson and Fr. Kruse for their service to our 

parish.  A basket will be available for your cards and good wishes.    

Family to Family 
Sponsors are needed for 2 Guatemalan families participating in 

the Familia a Familia program in the remote highlands of North-
western Guatemala.  If you and your family wish to participate 

directly in the Corporal Works of Mercy on an international level 
to help the Mayan families we serve who are the “poorest of the 
poor,” please consider becoming a family sponsor.  Over 1,000 

families living in dire poverty have had the opportunity to partic-
ipate in skills training courses, receive new or improved housing, 
medical care, etc. because of the care and concern of their spon-

sors.  For more information, please contact Miriam Devaney 
(509) 466-0740 or email at:  ftfguatemala@gmailcom 


